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2022.01  -  Present

Mink agency
An understanding of front-end 
development, balancing the needs of 
modern web design, user experience, 
and technical implementation. 
Experience developing responsive web 
platforms and custom websites from 
scratch using PHP, HTML, CSS, and 
JavaScript. 
Experience building dynamic content 
with WordPress, utilizing Elementor and 
ACF, as well as other CMS platforms 
like Webflow and Wix. 
An understanding of animation, 
including expertise with GSAP, and a 
strong foundation in layout, 
typography, and visual hierarchy.

2019.09  -  2021-12

Tamvice
Co-founder of Tamvice, a startup 
launched in Istanbul during COVID-19. 
I worked as a developer, animator, and 
designer, collaborating with creative 
friends on various projects. 
Though Tamvice is no longer active, it 
was a great experience in combining 
design and development.

education 03

2014-2015

New Horizon
Software & Web Development 
Fundamentals




Skills 04

HTML NODE JS

PHP BOOTSTRAP

JS WORDPRESS

CSS ACF

GSAP ELEMENTOR

Languages 05

Arabic C2

English B1

Deutsch A1

Contacts 01

github.com/wissambaltaji

WISSAMBALTAJI.com

BALTAJIWISSAM@GMAIL.COM

+961 71 391645


